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Covid-19 Testing is Extended

Illinois Gov. J. B. Pritzker has extended through June 25 the state’s vaccina-on and tes-ng
requirement.

Accordingly, SHIELD tes-ng will con-nue on campus in Hamming Hall, every Monday and Thursday
from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm through June 23, 2022 – except for Monday, June 20, when the
campus will be closed for the Juneteenth holiday.

This tes-ng is required once per week for community members who are not fully vaccinated and
who currently live on campus, or work or aYend class on campus one day per week or more.

Thank you,

The Pandemic Response Team

North Park University · 3225 W Foster Ave, Chicago, IL 60625-4895

https://coronavirus.illinois.gov/resources/executive-orders/display.executive-order-number-13.2022.html

